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LIFE MEMBERS
should send their address to the Home Secretary, if they remove
from one Presbytery to another, so that the Secretary of Presby-
terial Society in which they are will send them " The Letter
Leaflet."

INCREASE.
In Ottawa Presbyterial Society-Aylmer, Que., Mission Band

organized by Miss Miller, 3rd October.
in Toronto Presbyterial Society-Parkdale Mission Band, by

Mrs. Breiner and Mrs. Ewart, October 26th.
In Guelph Presbyterial Society-Chalmers' Church Auxiliary,

Elora, by Rev. Dr. Middlemiss; Hespeler, Willing Workers'
Mission Band, organized by the Auxiliary.

lu Maitland Presbyterial Society-An Auxiliary in Gorrie
congregation, October 20th.

In Bruce Presbyterial Society-The Mission Band of Knox
Church, Tara, has been organized as an Auxiliary.

The Underwood Presbyterian Church Mission Band organized,
November, by the Auxiliary.

NOTICES.
The Board of Management meets on the first Tuesday of every

month, at three o'clock p.m., in the Managers' Room, Knox
Church, Toronto. Members of Auxiliary Societies, or other
ladies interested in the work and desiring information, being-in-
troduced by a member of the Board, are cordially invited to attend.

Letters coierning the organization of Societies, and all
matters pertaining to Home vork, are to be addressed to Mrs.
Hugh Campbell, 194 Richmond Street West, Toronto. The
Home Secretary should be notified at once when an Auxiliary or
Mission Band is formed.

Letters asking information about missionaries, or any questions
concerning the Foreign field, as to Bible readers, teachers or
children in the varlous Mission Schools, should be addressed to
Mrs. MacMurchy, 254 Sherbourne Street, Toronto.

Letters containing remittances of money for the W.F.M.S.
may be addressed to Mrs. James Maclennan, Treasurer, 10
Murray Street, Toronto.

All requests for literature may be sent to Mrs. Telfer, 72 St.
Albans Street, Toronto.

Certificates of life membership can be issued at any time, if
the Home Secretary be notified.


